
From: Jeff Meshinsky <jeff@pwcachaca.com>
To: John Paul Whaley <jp.whaley@pwcachaca.com>
Subject: PWC occurrence FW: Importing Alcoholic (Distilled Spirits) from Brazil
Date: 02.11.2019 21:38:47 (+0000)

JP – see email below from 9/2/2018 between me and a California law firm regarding representation in 
which we discuss the business of our distilled spirits (Cachaca) and their potential representation of PWC in 
California. 

Thanks, 
Jeff Meshinsky
CEO 
Premio Wine e Cachaca, Inc. (PWC)
San Diego CA/Washington DC/Goiania, Brazil
jeff@pwcachaca.com
928-821-8344

From: Jeff Meshinsky 
Sent: Sunday, September 2, 2018 1:52 PM
To: websiteinquiry@simasgovlaw.com
Cc: mjgiacinto@gmail.com
Subject: Importing Alcoholic (Distilled Spirits) from Brazil 

Hi - I read your blog from last year on "Wine Importer Options".  We're going 
to be importing various brands of Cachaca (Brazil's national whiskey, so to 
speak) here to the U.S. and initially to California.  Premio Wine e Cachaca, Inc. 
(PWC) is a California incorporated (Sub S) corporation and we're currently 
obtaining a Letter of Intent from one of the Cachaca distilleries in one of the 
Cachaca regions of Brazil (in the State of Goias).

Given the number of additional licenses and permits that will be required in 
Californa (and/or other states) we'd be interested in hearing how Simas & 
Assoc. may assist.  I saw you have an office in San Diego (where we are 
based) so potentially working with an experienced license attorney (or 
administrator) there would be ideal - - but not required.  You may suggest that 
someone in Sacramento is a better option (given the agencies are all 
headquartered there).  

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Jeff Meshinsky

CEO

(PWC) Premio Wine e Cachaca, Inc.



928-821-8344
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